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February Hearts of Love! 

Winter 2020!! 

At this time of year, many of us are preparing 
for Valentines to show that special someone 
our love and appreciation. With this in mind, 
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I am pleased to announce that for the second year, 
Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t organization 
founded by Hunt Military Communities, will be 
awarding scholarships to help enable the ongoing 
education of military members and their families.  
Last year we were able to help nine worthy students 
and awarded $20,000.  Because of the generous 

donations we received this year, we are able to increase scholarship awards 
and recognize 12 recipients and award $30,000 in scholarship grants in 
2020.  I encourage you to apply if you or a loved one meet any of the 
following criteria:  
A high school senior or high school graduate or a current postsecondary 
undergraduate at an accredited two- or four-year college, university or 
vocational school or a trade school student; or 
Planning to enroll in full-time undergraduate study at an accredited two- or 
four-year college, university, or vocational-technical school for the entire 
upcoming academic year.  
For more information and to �ll out an application, go to 
https://www.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ 
The deadline to submit a nomination is 3:00 p.m. Central Standard Time, 
February 21, 2020, or until 50 applications are received, whichever 
comes �rst.
Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities
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it's also a time to show 
gratitude to those around 
and celebrate the heartfelt 
passion with friends & 
family as well. Fort Lee  
Family Housing would like 
to thank you for choosing 
to  live  on   post.   We  hope
you enjoy the fun activities and events. We will 
continue with more as the year goes on! Thank 
you for choosing Fort Lee Family Housing. 



Paint Night! 

 Adult Paint Night 
Adult Paint Night is on the way! We know you 
love your children, but sometimes you just 
need a break! Fort Lee Family Housing is 
hosting our 1st Adult Paint Night at the main 
Welcome Center. Please join us for some 
relaxation, fun and light refreshments. 

The event will be taking place on February 
27th at the Welcome Center on Sisisky Blvd. 
from 6pm - 8:30pm. This event will hold up to 
40 guests and we will be requesting RSVP 
for our residents. All supplies will be provided 
and lights refreshments. 

*Please RSVP, by February 24, 2020 at 804-
733-1558, as space is limited!*

HUNT HEROS SCHOLARSHIP  

Valentines Day 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

This is a great opportunity for students or soon 
to  be students  who come  from a military family, 
or are active service 
members to be awarded 
a scholarship for a 
four-year, two-year or 
technical school. This 
year twelve scholarships 
totaling will be awarded. 
Please note the deadline 
of February or when 
applications are received. 
Good luck!

Share your Valentine Story with your Resident 
Services Specialist or your Leasing Agent when 
you stop by to indulge in a sweet treat. Your 
blank Valentine letter will be provided for you to 
compose your most endearing memory, or your 
funniest story, or just something heartfelt. Your 
letters will be entered in a drawing for movie 
tickets for two! This event will take place at  each 
neighborhood center (including the Main 
Welcome Center) from 10am-4pm. 




